
 

REV 9/18/2023 

 
PROCUREMENT & CONTRACT ADMINISTRATION DIVISION 

 
 
Date:   1/5/2018 

To:  All Prospective Bidders or Proposers 

From:  Troy Girard 
  Senior Procurement Contracting Officer 

Subject: ADDENDUM  1 
 IFB 32606 – Pedestrian Railroad Track at Oceanside Transit Center 
 
This Addendum 1 is meant to provide clarification and/or provide responses to questions. This Addendum 
becomes a part of the original Solicitation Package and as such, shall become part of the resultant Agreement 
with the successful bidder/proposer. All other information in the original solicitation is not altered by this 
Addendum. 
 
This Addendum must be acknowledged online via NCTD’s online vendor portal, PlanetBids at 
GoNCTD.com using the “Contracting Opportunities” link; failure to do so is ground for disqualification. 
 
Communication must be directed to the Contract Officer during the procurement phase of the IFB, unless an 
alternate contact is specifically authorized by the Contract Officer. This is to ensure an equitable exchange of 
information and prevent bias between NCTD and all potential bidders/proposers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Troy Girard  
Senior Procurement Contracting Officer 
 

 
I. Clarifications from NCTD: 

 
1. Pre-Bid Conference/Job Walk shall be revised to Feb 28, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. 

 
II. All requests, specifications and instruction documents remain unchanged, except divisions and/or parts 

of divisions added to, revised, or deleted as included in this addendum. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum 1 


